
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Wednesday 29th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Visit to The Sea-Life Centre, Birmingham (Year 5) – Friday 21st June 2024 
 
A trip has been booked for Year 5 pupils to visit The Sea-Life Centre in Birmingham to further the children’s 
learning on Biomes in geography. The children will leave school at 9.20am and so can come to school at the 
normal time.  We will leave Birmingham at 2:00pm to be back at school for home time. 
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform.  They must bring a waterproof coat and a packed lunch and drink. 
Your child may bring up to £5 spending money kept in a purse / named envelope for them to carry. 
 
We need to ask for a contribution of £21.00 to pay towards the coach and entrance fee. This should be paid 
for by logging onto school money at www.eduspot.co.uk  
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return to the school office by Friday 14th June 2024. 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Lynne Kennedy 
Class Teacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Visit to The Sea-Life Centre (Year 5) – Friday 21st June 2024 
 
Child’s Name ____________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the above activity. 
 
 
Signed ……………………………….. Parent/Carer  Date ……………………………… 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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